

Immaculate Heart of Mary School

Immaculate Heart of Mary School is a Community of Faith in which school and parents join together in the formation and education of each child to achieve a balance of faith, character, and academic excellence.

Graduates of Immaculate Heart of Mary strive to become:

Children as Lifelong Learners



MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL JANUARY 18, 2023

Dear Eagles,

Our Centennial store is open at the front office! Purchase your Centennial swag today:















I am on the lookout for students rocking their Centennial swag! Special prizes will be given to students who I see around campus showing off their IHM Centennial pride.

In His Service, Ms. Bautista



EXTRA, EXTRA, READ ALL ABOUT IT! WHAT'S GOING ON AT AND AROUND IHM?

- There will P.E. tomorrow to make up for there being no school this past Monday.
- The Centennial Souvenir Program is underway! Supporters have the opportunity to purchase a quarter, half, or full page space in support of our celebration. If you are interested in creating your own page dedication, please email felandsalelopez@gmail.com with the Subject: IHM Centennial Souvenir Booklet.
- IHM's GOT TALENT! Show yours off at our talent show, held during our Centennial carnival on Feb. 4th starting at 3 PM. Email kbautista@ihmla.org if you are interested in signing up.
- The service hour sign-up for the Centennial Carnival on February 4th is now live on Schoolspeak. Please remember that this is a MANDATORY VOLUNTEER OR DONATION day for parents on Plan A. To sign up, visit: https://adla.schoolspeak.com/Secure/SignUpView.aspx?name=MarchFam&Community=90029001
- Looking to complete more of your service hours? Here are a few ways to help on a daily basis:
 - **Recess and lunch yard duty, classroom help:** must be fingerprinted through the Archdiocese and VIRTUS trained for either of these tasks. The next IHM VIRTUS training will be held on 2/27. If you are interested in attending, please email kbautista@ihmla.org.
 - Office help: Ms. Giron and Ms. Bautista could always use your help! While VIRTUS and fingerprinting is highly recommended for all volunteer tasks, it is not a requirement for office help as there is no direct interaction with our students. Stop by the office to see how you can help.
- The IHM parish is looking for students in grades 4th-8th to be trained as an altar server. For grades 6-8, altar serving will count towards your Junior High service hours. If you are interested, please contact Mrs. Balmonte and let her know if you want your own albs. Training will be given ASAP.
- In order to strengthen the safety of our community, the use of car stickers has been implemented to monitor the vehicles that come onto our campus. Volunteer parents will be helping us with enforcing this policy. If you have not yet purchased your sticker, they are available at the front office for \$10.



- Jan. 24: 8th grade cap & gown portraits; Kinder promotion portraits
- Jan. 29: 9:30 AM Centennial Mass celebrated by Archbishop Gomez followed by Open House
- Jan. 30: Celebrating your community: Twin Day
- Jan 31: Celebrating your students: Non-uniform day and no homework! 2nd Tri. Progress Reports
 - **Feb. 1:** Celebrating the nation: We're a nation of many colors! Wear your class color.
- **Feb. 2**: Celebrating Vocations: Dress as your dream job for career day!
 - Interested in sharing your career with our students? Email kbautista@ihmla.org to sign up!
- **Feb. 3**: Celebrating Faculty, Staff, and Volunteers: parent/teacher vs. student volleyball game.
 - Feb. 4: Celebrating Families: Join us for food, fun and games at our Centennial carnival!

